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At its meeting of April 29, 2005, the Academic Senate passed the following Policy 
Recommendation presented by Senator Lessow-Hurley for the Curriculum and Research 
Committee. 
 

POLICY RECOMMENDATION 
REVISION AND REISSUANCE OF THE GENERAL EDUCATION GUIDELINES 

 
Whereas,  General Education course-embedded assessment data has been collected since 

Fall 1998; and 
 
Whereas,  The Board of General Studies has been analyzing that General Education 

assessment data since Fall, 2001, and 
 
Whereas,  S98-11 required a review by the Board of General Studies of the General 

Education Guidelines in 2005, and 
 
Whereas,  The SJSU campus community has been provided ample opportunity to provide 

input to the proposed revisions to the GE Guidelines, now therefore, be it 
 
Resolved,  That the Academic Senate approve the attached 2005 General Education 

Guidelines; and be it further 
 
Resolved,  That the Board of General Studies monitor the effectiveness of the new General 

Education Guidelines and conduct the next complete review in 2010-2011. 
 
 
Present:  Peter Buzanski, Bob Cooper, Chris Hooper, Judith Lessow-Hurley,  

Mohamed Fayad,  Kathy Rott, Maureen Scharberg, Pam Stacks,  
Dominique Von Hooff, Beth Von Till, Howard Turetsky 

 
Vote:   11-0-0 
 
Financial Impact: None 
 
 
ACTION BY UNIVERSITY PRESIDENT:  APPROVED BY PRESIDENT DON KASSING ON 

MAY 12, 2005 
 


